
 

Herne Hill Primary School 

The Grapevine 

No. 14  —  1st September 

KINDY DAYS    

 Friday 4th September     

 Tuesday 8th September  
 

P&C FUNDRAISER  —  “Frozen Friday” 

Friday 4th September 
 

GOLF CLUB 

This Wednesday will be the last week for our Golf Club lessons. 
 

 

 

 
P & C NEWS 

 

FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE TICKETS 
 All tickets (sold & unsold) due:    THURSDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER. 
 Drawn:    FRIDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 
 

FATHER’S DAY STALL   
Friday 4th September 
 

P & C FUNDRAISER 
“Frozen Friday”  —  Friday 4th September 
 

SCHOOL BANKING 
Fridays between 8.15am—8.45am (Library) 
 
P & C MEETING 
Monday 7th September @ 6.00pm 
 

MONDAY 

Jump Jam 

Breakfast Club 

U/C area 

Canteen 

All students 

All students 

8.10am 

8.00am 

**Tuesday’s Running Club will re-commence in Week 10** 

WEDNESDAY 

Skipping Club 

Breakfast Club 

Golf Club (Final) 

U/C area 

Canteen 

Oval 

Herne Hill Hoppers 

All students 

Years 3—6 students only 

8.00am 

8.00am 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

THURSDAY 

Lego Club 

Jump Jam 

Library 

Music Room 

Nominated students only (Yrs. 1-6) 

Team members only 

8.00am 

8.10am 

FRIDAY 

Drum Corp 

Breakfast Club 

Music Room 

Canteen 

Selected students 

All students 

8.00am 

8.00am 

 Cross Country, Jumps & Throws    
Tuesday 8th September 

 

 Faction Carnival Day 
 Tuesday 15th September 

Faction Carnival Lunch Order 

ALL students have been given a lunch order form for our 
Faction Carnival on Tuesday 15th September.  

Orders and payment are  due:  TUESDAY 8th September. 

On Faction Carnival Day (15th September), we will have the  
BBQ going with bacon & egg rolls (early), sausage sizzles and 

cold drinks.  The local coffee van will be there for all your    
coffee needs.  We will be holding a Cake Stall during the day.     
It would be appreciated if parents are able to donate cakes,   
slices or cookies.  Please be sure to have your name on any    

containers.   *Please bring cash*. 

COVID RESTRICTIONS 

Spectators are reminded 
that they are to adhere 

to the 2m2 COVID        
restrictions for the      

Carnivals. 

Thank you. 


